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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 3104 - A 
81st Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2021 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Kim To  
Reviewed by:  John Borden, Michelle Deister, Gregory Jolivette, Tom MacDonald, Julie Neburka, Ben Ruef, 

Paul Siebert, Matt Stayner, John Terpening, Doug Wilson 
Date:  March 17, 2021 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Makes nonsubstantive and technical changes in Oregon law. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Administrative Services (DAS), Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS), 
Department of Corrections (DOC), Department of Education (ODE), Department of Energy (DOE), Department of 
Human Services (DHS), Department of Justice (DOJ), Employment Department (OED), Higher Education 
Coordinating Commission (HECC), Oregon Department of Agriculture (ODA), Oregon Department of 
Transportation (ODOT), Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Oregon Judicial Department (OJD), Oregon Youth 
Authority (OYA), School Districts, Water Resources Department (WRD) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
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